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Empowering Learning 

2 November 2022 

  
Dear families  
  
Term 2 Information for Year 3  
  
Well done for a fantastic Term 1. We have been blown away by the hard work that you have done and we 

can’t wait to see what you achieve in Term 2. 

  

• P.E. will continue to be on Wednesday this term with Mrs Salvage and Miss Jones. They will be doing 

a mixture of Real PE and Complete PE. Please continue to send the children in in the PE kits. As the 

weather gets cooler they may want to start wearing jogging bottoms- but please dress as you deem 

fit based on the weather.  

  

• Reading: Children are expected to read at home at least 4x per week. They can change their books 
any morning between 8.25am and 8.45am. Children should be taking their reading books and records 
home every day and ensuring that they are back in school the following day. Reading records will be 
checked on a Friday.   
  

Homework will include:  
 

• Reading: Children are expected to read at least 4x per week. If they achieve this, they will receive a 
sticker in their reading record.   

• Homework menu: Children can choose from a range of different activities which will be linked to our 
topic.   

• Spellings: We will send home spellings on a Friday, and we will do a low-stakes ‘spelling bee’ the 
following week. We have been so impressed with how they got on in Term 1! 

 
Winter Weather: 
As the weather gets colder, the children will continue to go outside for break time unless there is heavy rain. 
Please make sure that the children have appropriate clothing to go outside.  
 

Important dates 
 

Monday 7 November  Nasal Flu Vaccine  

Thursday 10 November M&M Production of Aladdin 

Friday 2 December Lower School Open Door 

Wednesday 7 December Lower School Concert/Nativity 

Thursday 8 December Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 9 December Lower School Concert/Nativity 

Wednesday 14 December Christmas Lunch 

Friday 16 December End of Term 

Wednesday 4 January First Day for Term 3 
 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the year 3 team.   
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
The Year 3 Team 


